April 14 – Local 69 Bargaining Update!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Brothers and Sisters,
Your bargaining Team met with the employer on April 13 and April 14.
We have agreed for the most part on their proposal, however we are still working on a few items.
The monetary, COLA will be that of the mandate received at other tables.  This was the result of meditation.  
General Wage Increase:

Effective July 1, 2020, Salary Schedules in Schedule A shall be increased by Zero percent (0%). 

Effective July 1, 2021, Salary Schedules in Schedule A shall be increase by Zero percent (0%). 

Effective July 1, 2022, Salary Schedules in Schedule A shall be increase by Zero percent (0%). 

Effective April 1, 2023, Salary Schedules in Schedule A shall be increased by one point two-five percent (1.25%)

Effective December 1, 2023, Salary Schedules in Schedule A shall be increased by one-point five percent (1.5%) plus an additional point five percent (.5%) subject to the following Gain Sharing Formula: 

Gain Sharing Formula

· Effective February 29, 2024, an increase of 0.5% will be applied, retroactive to each Employee’s prior December 1 salary, subject to Gain Sharing conditions to be determined by the Government of Alberta. 
We have also asked for the same virtual compensation that was awarded to AUFA.
The employer will look at our final proposal and we will meet again.  Tentatively we have ear-marked April 27, but May 16 has been confirmed for availability.	
In Solidarity!	
From your negotiating Team

Mike MacLean, Jessie Jones, Wendy Jewell, Graham Stewart and Terry Luhoway, AUPE negotiator



